
  CSHS Daily Announcements 

Friday, May 5 2023  

 

Class of 2025 we are having an END OF THE YEAR SALE for our Class T-Shirts & Hoodies for ONLY 
$40.00 will be sold during A & B lunch starting Monday, April 10th to May 19th Or you can also come by 
Mrs. Gilmore’s classroom 2-205 if you are interested in getting yours. 

There will be no Library book check outs for the remainder of the year. All books should be returned to 
the Media Center no later than Friday May 12th. 

Attention Juniors and Seniors! Prom court voting is open and will be open until today. Please submit 5 
Boys and 5 Girls you believe should win Prom Prince and Princess or Prom King and Queen. You may 
only vote for your own class. If you are not already in the google classroom, the Junior code is nxsyicd 
and the Senior code is e7m52j5. 

Yearbooks are in!  If you ordered a yearbook please see Coach Thomas at the beginning or end of the 
school day.  For those interested in ordering a yearbook we still have a few left but are selling fast, you 
may pay via Revtrak or at yearbookforever.com.  Once we are sold out we cannot get anymore.   

Juniors, if you bought a class ring, you will have a ring ceremony on Monday, May 8. 

Prom takes place in just over a week and ticket prices are about to go up! Currently, ticket prices are $75 
through this Sunday, then they increase to $90 on Monday. Prom details are in your junior and senior 
Google Classrooms! Get your tickets today before the price goes up to $90! 
 
Attention Seniors & Juniors in order to allow you time to buy your tickets at the cheaper price ($75), 
Admin has allowed an additional week extension to turn in Guest Waivers!  The waivers are now due by 
next Thursday, 5/11/23.   

Attention Students taking the SAT this Saturday, May 6:  Please line up outside the Wrenn Street door of 
the Media Center by 7:30am for check-in.  You will need your registration ticket PRINTED, picture ID, 
calculator, and pencils.  Registration tickets need to be printed in order to have the necessary information 
required by College Board during bubbling.  Registration tickets can be printed in the Main Office before 
school and during lunch.  Calculators and pencils will not be provided. Snacks and water are optional.  If 
you have any questions please see Ms. Robin Fry in the main office. 

Track and Field there will be a team meeting on the track Monday, bring your uniforms. 

The 2nd Annual Pascal’s Way 5K is looking for some volunteers tomorrow from 7am to 10am.  If you can 
help out, please come to Treasure Village Montessori at 7am.   

PBIS Be Statement 
BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN  
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 

Birthday shout outs for May 4th and May 5th 
Isabella Dick 
Jacob Dostaler 
Carlos Rodriguez 
Bryten West 



Kaiden Weinstock 
  

 


